

2025 Howard Lake Lions Club





Serving our Community for 47 years

PO Box 13 Howard Lake MN 55349

Website: www.hllions.org Email: lions@hllions.org

President: LaNette Thorson

1st Vice: Debbie Workman

2nd Vice: Debbie McAlpine

3rd Vice: Craig Brose

Secretary: Terry Thorson

Treasurer: Karen Hill

Board of Directors: Jamie Gutzmann Rob Workman Gary Hagemann Jeff Wick

Lion Tamer: Gary Hagemann

Tail Twister: Peggy Wick

Membership: Renee Lahr Rhonda Decker Donald Oestreich

Immediate Past President: Darren McAlpine

UPCOMING

September 4th - Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m.

September 8th – Ice Cream Social at The Lodge at 2:00 p.m.

September 8th – Zone Meeting at Waverly Lions

September 18th - Social Hour at 6:00 p.m., Potluck meal at 6:30, Meeting at 7:00 p.m.

October 2nd- Governor's Night - Save the date

ICE CREAM SOCIAL

Our Lions Club will be serving ice cream to the residents at The Lodge. If you can help out, come to The Lodge on Monday, September 8th at 2:00 p.m. to help serve ice cream. Thank you to Lion Gary for chairing our ongoing event.

ZONE MEETING

The Waverly Lions will be hosting our next Zone Meeting on Monday, September 8th. The address for the meeting is 301 5th St North in Waverly. Social starts at 6:30 p.m. with the meeting at 7:00 p.m. The Waverly Lions will be providing a bar set up and appetizers. Please let Lion President LaNette know by Friday, September 5th if you plan on attending.

Governor's Night

Our Governor's night is scheduled for **Thursday**, **October 2nd**. District Governor Deb Weston and her Governor's Team will be

Social hour starts at 6:00 p.m. with a **potluck dinner** at 6:30 p.m. We hope to see you all there!





HAPPY BIRTHDAY to the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in September: Jamie Gutzmann (30).

Last Call: Statements will be sent out if your dues are not paid. Please save the club some money by paying at our next meeting. Thank you! Dues are due for 2025-2026. The dues are \$60.00 for individuals and \$100.00 for family units.

BINGO PARTY FUNDRAISER

Lion Debbie is in the process of planning a Bingo Party Fundraiser at St. James Lutheran School serving Sloppy Joes and snacks and playing Bingo on Tuesday, October 14th. It is still in the planning stages and more information will be available as the plans are finalized. Stay tuned and see how you can help.

MUSIC IN THE PARK

Music in the Park was held on Friday, August 15th at Memorial Park in Howard Lake. Chopper - the World's Nuttiest D.J. did an excellent job. Everyone had a good time despite the hot and humid weather. Thank you to everyone for helping out. Special thanks to Untied's for donating the sweetcorn, to American Pressure for donating the streamer and excellent help, to North Fork Custom Meats for donating the delicious buns, the Howard Lake Orphans for providing the adult beverages, and the Howard Lake Royalty for serving root beer floats.













WE "GET TO" SERVE



Vintage Flea

The next Vintage Flea is scheduled for Saturday, September 6th from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. So far, Lion Peggy has volunteered to set up a Lions booth.

NEW MEMBER

Congratulations to Lion Todd Bullock on becoming a member of our Lions Club. His sponsor is Lion Craig. Please welcome Lion Todd into our club.

